
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 25th November 2022 
 

 English, Maths and Reading. 

This week has been assessment week. The children 

have been assessed in Reading,Writing and Maths. 

The purpose of this is to enable us to identify any 

gaps in your child’s learning so that we know how 

best to support them. It also gives us insight into 

their progress since the September baseline assess-

ments.  

Knowing this allows us to address any gaps 

promptly so your child can continue to make the 

best possible progress through the Spring Term.  

 

I am very proud of how hard the children have 

worked this week. They are a credit to you all. 

Each member of the class has tackled each special 

challenge with great enthusiasm and dedication. 

Homework  
Reading: Please try to read every evening 
with your child. Do continue to ask them ques-
tions about what they have read to check their 
understanding. 
 
 
 
 

Maths:  
This week’s homework will be to practice your 
2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times table. Over the course 
of the next week, I would like to practice their 
multiplications using TimesTableRockstars. I 
will be able to track the children’s progress as 
the complete new challenges and tasks. Log ins 
for these can be found inside their homework 
books.  
 
 
 
 

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete 
this week’s spellings. An optional quiz will also 
be set on PurpleMash to complete. 
 
History Continued: This half term we are look-

ing at the ‘Stone Age’ .Your homework will be 

to continue to research two ‘Stone age animals’  

of your choosing. For example: The Sabre 

Tooth Tiger ,The Woolly Mammoth, The Dire 

Wolf and The Woolly rhinoceros. This can be 

completed using any media: posters, written 

fact file etc.  

Things you could include:  When it lived, 

where it lived, its size, what it ate, is it still 

alive today (if not why?) a labelled picture of 

the animal and any other interesting facts.  

So there is plenty of time for you to complete 

this work the deadline for handing it in will be 

Wednesday 30th November 

Hope you all have a restful weekend. 
 
Mr Bowen, Mrs Boyle and Mrs Russel. 
The Year 3 Team  

Dates:  

Parent and Carer Evenings- 28th – 30th Novem-
ber 

Christmas Service—Thursday 15th December at 
Christ Church.  

Last day of Autumn term – Friday 16th Decem-
ber.  

Christmas Break - 19th December 2022 – 2nd Janu-
ary 2023 

Return to school—Tuesday 3rd January.  

Wellbeing Wednesday 
It was great to hear from the children how 
much fun they had during their Wellbeing 
Wednesday P.E session. It was also extremely 
pleasing to  hear from Pete (their coach for the 
day) how much progress they have made since 
their first session.  


